
Ann Arbor Farmers Market 

Vendor Operations Advisory Committee 

March 30, 2016 | 4:30-7:30pm 

Larcom City Hall, 6th Floor Conference Room 

 
 
 
Members: Meredith Kahn, Bruce Upston, Alex Cacciari, Donna Puehler, Jay Jermo, Scott 
Robertello, Mary Wessel Walker, Sally Sparr, John Harnois (absent) 
 
PMAC Attendees: Karlene Goetz 
 
Staff: Sarah DeWitt, Amy Kuras 
 
 

1. Public Commentary (limit 3 minutes per speaker) 
2. Access Evaluation 

Members will evaluate draft vendor layouts proposed at the March 2nd meeting in the 
context of door access, ramps, stairs, etc. around the new building. This will include 
proposed updates to the 4th Ave entrance based on input from vendors and community 
members. 

3. Stall Recommendations 
Members will be given time to begin forming recommendations regarding stalls and 
building use. 

4. Parking Exercise  
Members will evaluate current parking options around the market, providing input on 
questions related to parking proximity, assistance, loading & unloading, and possible 
market amenities such as carts. 

5. Parking Recommendations 
Members will be given time to begin forming recommendations regarding vendor parking 
best practices, off-site parking ideas for vendor’s whose parking will be displaced, and to 
review other parking considerations (including customer parking) for the market. 

6. Public Commentary (limit 3 minutes per speaker) 
 
 
 


